Rochester Chinese Christian Church
1524 Jackson Road, Penfield, New York 14526

R(C(C(C Tel: 585.872.6708 || www.rochesterccc.org

Minister Dingli Chen dchen@rochestercce.org
Pastor Stone Wang swang@rochesterccc.org
Rev. Herman Tang htang@rochesterccc.org

April 14,2024 9:30 AM

Prayer Focus:
Pray for our next generation can witness the work of Christ and grow
according to the word of God.

Call to Worship
Hymn of Praise
Pastoral Prayer

Scripture Luke 6:31-36

Reading

Sermon Brother Egan Yip
Kindness

1. Kindness should be our initiative
2. Kindness should be toward all

3. Kindness expects nothing in return
4. Kindness is expected of us

5. Kindness leads to repentance

Response Hymn

Doxology

Benediction

Welcome and Announcements

Next Week’s Sermon Speakers

English Worship Chinese Worship RCCCW Worship
Minister Dingli Chen Pastor Wang Minister Dingli Chen
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Announcements

1.

There will be a seminar today on the “Sanctity of Life” at
1:30 PM in RCCC Room 307 presented by CompassCare.
All brothers and sisters are encouraged to attend.

The nomination deadline is today. We ask members to
please prayerfully consider any nominees you may have
and complete the nomination form found in the foyer.

After prayerful consideration and reaching out to families
in the community, we have decided to not hold Music and
Bible Camp this year. We continue to trust in God’s
direction for this ministry as we begin to look towards next
year.

This year’s church retreat will be held Memorial Day
weekend, May 25th-27th at Houghton University with
Pastor King Fai Choi as our speaker. Registration forms can
be found in the foyer.

We are looking for someone to clean our Penfield building
once a week. If you or anyone you know is interested in
this long term, paid position, please contact any of the
deacons.



